
March 19th, 2024
Bianka Warren 	
Beaverton, ON	
L0K1A0 	
Beaverton Agriculture Society Member	

To: Clerks Department	

To Whom It May Concern,	

My name is Bianka Warren, and I am writing on behalf of the Beaverton Agricultural Society to 
request the free use of the Town Hall Theatre to host the Junior Ambassador Competition for 
the Beaverton Fair on May 30th. 


I am in the midst of revitalizing the Junior Ambassador Program to encourage youths between 
the ages of 12-16 to take a leadership role in the community while incorporating knowledge of 
local agriculture, enhancing public speaking and communication skills. The Town Hall Theatre 
would be a terrific location to host the Ambassador Competition to make it a memorable and 
special event. The stage would showcase the contestants as they share their speeches and 
answer an impromptu question by one of the three judges. The program would run from 
7:00pm - 8:00pm, offering finger food snacks thereafter to close family and friends who are 
there to share this wonderful event. A musical performer will be invited to entertainment the 
audience throughout the ceremony. Furthermore, a photographer will be present to take quality 
pictures of the contestants to create lasting moments of this engagement. 


Funding continues to be a challenge as the Beaverton Agricultural Society seeks to provide a 
wide variety of activities, events, and entertainment, for residents of Beaverton and abroad, at 
the Beaverton Fall Fair. Your consideration to assist the organization in hosting a memorable 
event at the Beaverton Town Hall would be greatly appreciated and acknowledged. The Junior 
Ambassador program will reignite leadership in our community, inspiring youths to make a 
positive difference in their journey towards a successful future. 


I appreciate your time, thank you.


Bianka Warren

Beaverton Agricultural Society


